
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  LANELL ENDRES, INTERIM CITY ADMIN/FINANCE DIRECTOR  
 
SUBJECT:     POOL STAFF WAGES    
 
MEETING DATE: APRIL 17, 2018 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

 
The City Council recently approved the wage for the Cannon Falls Swimming Pool 
manager for the 2018 pool season.  Staff is now requesting approval of setting steps 
and wages for the other pool staff.  The Personnel Committee is scheduled to meet 
prior to the Council meeting on April 17 and will be reviewing the information at that 
time.  The Committee will bring forth their recommendation for the Council to consider.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


